

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy



Chief Executive Officer - Mrs A Nettleship

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis Assistant Head of School: Mr Simon Wilkins e-mail: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk www.discoverymat.co.uk

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon PL2 2EL

Monday 12th July 2021

Dear Parents/Carers.

Due to the confirmed positive case at Weston Mill Primary Academy, we are following national guidance and our Year Six bubble is now closed until the end of the day on the 16th July. This will mean that children are expected back at school on Monday 19th July.

We will return to our online learning and live lessons, as we have with previous lockdowns. The first live lesson will be between 10.30-11.30 and the second live lesson will be between 13.15-14.15. We will also provide extra learning and projects that your child can do throughout the day. We also encourage all children to ensure they are practising the songs and dances from the Year 6 production as much as possible, as well as learning their lines and song words confidently. A copy of the script will be accessible on e-schools.

All timetables, planning and resources will be available on e-schools from Tuesday 13th July. Most children have their log in information written inside their reading diaries and these were also emailed out to the children's school email addresses in January. If you need your login, please call the office.

Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the live lessons. Take care!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Wieprecht, Mrs Butson and Mrs Wallace